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I'm writing today as a voice for the battery hens. The daily trauma and discomfort that these 
poor chickens endure day in and day out is unacceptable. These creatures provide us with gifts of 
life and to throw it back in these face is disgraceful as a society. We need more public awareness 
and these horrible people to be accountable for their actions. These people are criminals. 


